
Notice of Motion – Submitted by Councillors R Fletcher and A Arnold 
 
Cheshire East Council acknowledges and gives thanks to the hard work 
carried out by its staff, in extremely difficult weather conditions, whilst gritting 
some of Cheshire East's roads and footways. 
 
Council also calls for the adoption of a Cheshire East policy, by a review of 
priorities for future years especially with regard to bus routes and roads in the 
vicinity of primary schools. 
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